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EXTERNAL

To whom it may concern on the Clarington Council,

My name is Sean Leach and I am a resident of Clarington.  My address is 2353
Maple Grove Rd., Bowmanville ON.  L1C 6N1.

I am writing to express my concern regarding the Clarington zoning amendments
proposed by Clarington Council, to increase the area of Environmentally Protected
land in the Clarington region.  I am opposed to the proposition to increase the area of
EP land beyond that which is required by the Ontario provincial requirements.  This is
not necessary and has not been requested by the citizens of Clarington.

As a resident and tax payer in Clarington, I support a motion to recommence the work
being done on the review of environmentally protected lands (EP) in rural Clarington.
I support Official Plan mapping that is limited to provincially required EP land.
I support full and comprehensive notification to property owners to ensure
transparency and accountability.

Regards,
Sean Leach
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